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ontario place for all

Dear Premier Doug Ford, Minister Michael Tibollo & Mayor John Tory,

[your-message]

| believe the Ontario government should put its redevelopment plans for
Ontario Place on hold, in order to Keep Ontario Place For All. The
government must wait until it has engaged in a robust and comprehensive
public consultation about the future iconic waterfront location.

| support the core principles of the group, Ontario Place For All:

e Ontario Place must be for ALL and kept publicly accessible.

e Before any changes, there must be a thoughtful, comprehensive
public review, with a full and robust public consultation.

e Public interest, not commercial interest must drive the new vision.
e No casino.
e Future plans must:

o acknowledge the waterfront's Indigenous heritage.

o maintain Ontario Place as part of Toronto’s waterfront park
system.



o be integrated with the revitalization of Exhibition Place.
Celebrate Ontario.

o Preserve the Cinesphere, the Pods and Trillium Park.

o | ask for your support, and the adoption of a process that
respects these principles.

As former Premier William G Davis has said, “Ontario Place is and was a
Crown Corporation so as to serve the public of Ontario - those living in the GTA
and visiting from away. It would be a shame and a disservice if commercial
gain replaced the public interest on the present site of Ontario Place.”

| look forward to hearing from you about your commitment to Keep
Ontario Place For All.

Sincerely,
[your-name], [your-email]

This e-mail was sent via:


https://ontarioplaceforall.com/

